
The Timberlane Regional School District is committed to ensuring the safety and the health 
of our students.  As part of that effort, and in order to continue adjusting to our new Remote 
Learning environment, we are conducting a survey to evaluate food assistance needs the 
students may be experiencing.  The survey, which will be kept confidential, will tell us if 
there is a need to provide meals for students. To access the survey please follow this link. 

https://forms.gle/JHsjLNSsXBUB4JMt5 

If you are unable or have any issues accessing the survey, please call our dedicated 
confidential line at ​603-382-6119 x2255​ and leave your students name, the school your 
child attends and your phone number. 

We appreciate your help and patience throughout this process. 

Timberlane Regional School District 
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